
 

 
 

 

Issue 1: 3rd of September 2020: UNCONTROLLED WHEN PRINTED 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT 
 
 
Environment protection and wellbeing of nature is one of the main principles of CIVCONS 
DESIGN. Our company understand the risks and what impact the action of its members can 
have over the environment. We encourage all of our employees, partners, customers and 
associates to carry out business without disturbing the natural environment and 
furthermore to raise its quality and protect it. 
One of the few laws that we are guided of is Environment Protection Act 1974. By following 
the regulations of the UK, we are standing along with all the organisations that see what 
influence construction actions can have on natural surroundings and try to minimise it. 
 
It is within CIVCONS DESIGN’ mission to: 

- Minimise the extent of environmental damage within the company’s sphere of 
action; 

- Conserve and reduce any wate of energy by maximising efficiency and by cutting 
unimportant consumption; 

- Develop procedures to increase the quality of environmental protection and set 
targets to do so; 

- Inform and provide resources of training for every of our employees to enable an 
efficient system in order to raise awareness on environmental issues; 

- Encourage through awards the contribution of CIVCONS DESIGN’ members towards 
improving environmental performance; 

- Monitor and make improvements where possible on environmental managing 
system of the company. 

 
By these steps we engage actively in seeking to develop systems in protecting our natural 
surroundings. We acknowledge that we have an important role in facilitating sustainability 
of environment in our business activities, and we set targets in doing so. We seek to 
continually improve our ways of looking at conserving the environment. 
 
We encourage open discussion within our community of employees, associates, customers 
and partners, and we are taking into account every new idea that it is brought to our 
attention, and after looking into it we try to make it functionable if reasonably possible.  
 
This Statement is proved by CIVCONS DESIGN’ Executive Board and its Director, and it is in 
tight connection with our Code of Conduit, and current UK laws. 
 
 
 
Tudor Moisa                                                                                                    3rd of September 2020 
Managing Director 
Civcons Design Ltd.                                                                               


